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Oregon State University
Contract Administration
ATTN: Kim Calvery
P.O. Box 1086
Corvallis, OR 97339

Dear Ms Calvery:

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-04-95-039

We have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have determined that all .
actions have been completed.

Total Payment in the amount of $2,818,182.74 has been accomplished. The final contractors
release was received on April 20, 2004. All obligations have been met by the parties and the
contract is officially closed out.

Should you have any questions, please contact Sharlene McCubbin, Contract Specialist on
(301) 415-6565.
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